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Notice of Intent to Award 

 
 
April 4, 2022 
 
To: All Bidders 
 
Re: Bid No. 0410-416, Albert Einstein Gym Floor 
 
Dear Bidders, 
 
The Sacramento City Unified School District has tabulated the bids received for the Albert Einstein Gym Floor 
project. The District is hereby providing notice that it intends to award the contract to Pro Flooring Corporation as 
the lowest responsive, responsible bidder. The District intends to finalize the award in the amount of Four 
Hundred Forty-Six Thousand Seven Hundred Thirty Dollars ($446,730), which includes Alternate #1, at the 
scheduled meeting of the District’s Board of Education on April 21, 2022.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jessica Sulli 
Contract Specialist 

 

 


